LEEUNION

Christian care for families

Dear Friends,

May | wish you every blessing this Easter time and greetings to you all from the whole
team, trustees and staff at Mary Sumner House. As our thoughts turn to Easter we place
the future in the hands of the Living Lord. May he give you all rest, peace, joy and
fellowship throughout the year.

‘Without God we cannot,
Without us God will not’ St Augustine

The 2012 election process is just about to start. Much will be done on-line this time. It
will be interesting to see how people cope with this but it should mean that more people
will participate and ensure that the papers will be received in good time. The Board of
Trustees have also agreed to extend the governance to more people from outside the UK:
there will be 6 zones rather than 3.

| find it incredible that | shall complete my 6 years at the end of the year. It is
approaching so fast with just 9 months to go! It has been a great privilege to serve God
in this way. There have been difficult times but mostly it has been a wonderful
experience and meeting people worldwide is something that | would never have
dreamed of happening for me.

I have a busy programme remaining with visits to 11 dioceses in the UK and visits to the
Australian Council in May, Burundi and Northern Europe later in the year.

With love to you all,
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